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Board of Directors complies with Minister's investigation of

Yukon Workers' Compensation Health and Safety Board
 

The Board of Directors of the Yukon Workers' Compensation Health and Safety Board
(YWCHSB) has announced that it will be complying and cooperating with the
investigation ordered by the Minister Responsible for the Workers' Compensation
Health and Safety Board Sue Edelman. 

The Board of Directors received formal notice of the investigation on April 23. 

"The Board of Directors believe it is in everyone's interest to ensure the public has full
confidence in the Yukon Workers' Compensation Health and Safety Board," said the
board's Alternate Chair Arthur Mitchell. 
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For more information please contact:
Arthur Mitchell 
Alternate Chair 
Yukon Workers’ Compensation Health & Safety Board
Tel: 867.667.2514 
Email: mitchell@yknet.yk.ca 
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